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November 4, 1982 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: J. D. Ramey, Director 
Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
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Commingling Application for the Jicarilla Gas Com 35 D No. 1 
1650' FSL x 1040' FWL, Section 12, T24N, R5W 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

The application for the commingling of the subject well was initially sent 
on July 12, 1982. On September 27, 1982, we were notified by Michael Stogner 
that the application had never been received. He also noted that all 
offset operators had responded favorably to our request. A duplicate 
application was mailed to your office, in care of Michael Stogner, on 
September 29, 1982. We have scheduling requirements that dictate this 
well has to be turned on November 12, 1982. Therefore, we need immediate 
notification of whether our commingling application has been approved or 
disapproved. 

The subject well has no concerns which would disqualify commingled pro­
duction. There is no disparity of bottom hole pressures. Waste or 
formation damage is unlikely to occur and the correlative rights of all 
the parties involved will not be violated. 

Sincerely, 


